
From: aarhus compliance/UNECE/GVA/UNO 
To: Eglė Paužuolienė <egle.pauzuoliene@am.lt> 
Cc: agne.jakstiene, mission.ch@urm.lt, ramune, r.skirkeviciute, valiokas 
Date: 08/29/2017 09:39 PM 
Subject: RE: ACCC/C/2013/98 (Lithuania) - questions to the Party concerned 
Sent by: Fiona Marshall 
 
 

Dear Ms. Paužuolienė, 
 
I refer to your email of yesterday's date requesting an extension for questions 3, 9 and 11 of the 
Committee's questions dated 15 August 2017. 
 
Your request for extension regarding the above questions has been considered by the Chair of the 
Committee. Taking into account the exceptional circumstances of the upcoming sixth session of the 
Meeting of the Parties (Budva, 11-13 September 2017), the Chair has granted your request for an 
extension to reply to questions 3, 9 and 11 until 1 October 2017. The Chair notes that you intend to 
provide the replies to all other questions by the deadline of 1 September 2017.  
 
The communicant will have one week from the date of receiving your replies due on 1 September and 
1 October to comment thereon. 
 
Kind regards, 
Fiona 

    
 
Fiona Marshall  

Environmental Affairs Officer – Secretary to the Compliance Committee  

Aarhus Convention secretariat  

United Nations Economic Commission for Europe  

 

Email: aarhus.compliance@unece.org  

Website: www.unece.org/env/pp/cc.html 

Tel:  +41 (0) 22 917 42 26  

Fax: +41 (0) 22 917 06 34  

Office: S-429-4  

 

Palais des Nations  

8-14 avenue de la Paix  

CH - 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland 

 

  Twitter     Facebook     Youtube    UNECE 

mailto:fiona.marshall@unece.org
http://www.unece.org/env/pp/welcome.html
https://twitter.com/UN_ECE
https://twitter.com/UN_ECE
https://www.facebook.com/UNECEpage
https://www.facebook.com/UNECEpage
https://www.youtube.com/user/UNECE
https://www.youtube.com/user/UNECE
http://www.unece.org/
http://www.unece.org/

